
SUBJECT: FLRA March Newsletter + Monthly FLRA Meeting Notice 
 
 
And it continues to rain at the lake.  This winter is on record as the wettest winter in Polk 
county history.  Hopefully March will see a bit better weather?  Keep your fingers 
crossed. 
 

Road Construction Update 

 
 
What’s the latest news on the road construction?  It is currently paused due to contract 
negotiations and rain.  We should have another update by mid-March.  The earliest 
any work will now start is the end-of-March.  So, feel free to enjoy the lake for Spring 
Break assuming that the weather is nice. 
 

News from Fountain Lakes Board of Directors 
 
FLRA BOD Meeting 
The March FLRA board will be Saturday, 09-March @ 9 AM in unit #117.  The meetings 
are open to all and if you plan to attend, please let FLRA Secretary know at 
joe.wix@comcast.net.  All minutes from the board meetings are available on our FLRA 
website @ here.   
 
  



Homeowner Insurance Reminder 
FLRA needs to collect current copies of all homeowner insurance information to 
ensure all our units have proper insurance.  This is our bi-annual process, so this is 
required for 2019.  Please ensure your homeowner insurance dwelling coverage is 
a minimum of $120,000 per the motion passed in the 2017 HOA meeting.  You can 
ask your insurance agent to send a copy to FLRA or you can mail or scan a copy to FLRA 
yourself. 

FLRA 
200 Fountain Lakes #105 
Livingston, Texas 77351 

EMAIL: FLRA_BOD@yahoo.com 
 
FLOWS BOD Meeting 
The March FLRA board will be Saturday, 09-March @ 9 AM in unit #103.  The meetings 
are open to all. 
 
NEWS 

 10-March-2019: Daylight Saving Starts – Spring forward (turn your clocks one 
hour ahead). 

 17-March-2019: Happy Saint Patrick’s Day 
 
Approved FLRA board minutes and information related to Fountain Lakes can be found 
on our website @ http://www.flra.org/.  Just a reminder, for residents wanting to 
remodel, ensure you check the website for the Architecture guidelines and approvals for 
any new construction or remodeling before you embark on a project located here. 
 
 
Joe Wix 
Unit #123 
FLRA BOD Secretary 
 
***NOTE: This is an FLRA email account for sending outgoing messages only.  This email 
account is not monitored.  Please do not reply to this account.*** 
 


